
March 19, 1997 p POWER
RESOURCES

Mr. Joseph J. Holonich, Chief URB
Division of Waste Management, NMSS (T-7-J9)
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20850

RE: Docket No. 40-8857
SUA-1511
Management Change

Dear Mr. Holonich:

As you are aware, Cameco Resources (U.S.) Inc. acquired Power Resources, Inc. (PRI) and
the corresponding NRC License SUA-1511 was transferred accordingly. At the request of
Mr. Robert Evans of NRC Region IV, this correspondence notifies you that S.P. Morzenti,
former Vice President of Development for PRI declined employment with PRI after Cameco
Resources (U.S.) Inc. acquired the company. Therefore, please delete S.P. Morzenti from
any mailing lists and include Crew Schmitt, President, at the following address:

Power Resources, Inc.
1560 Broadway, Suite 1470
Denver, CO 80202

As discussed with Ms. Linda McLean and Mr. Robert Evans during the March 10-13, 1997
routine inspection, the PRI Environmental and Radiation Safety staff now report directly to
Crew Schmitt, President.

If you have any questions, please call.

Sincerely,

Paul R. Hildenbrand
Manager of Environmental
and Regulatory Affairs Jis
PRH/WFK/ksj

cc: File 4.6.4.1
C. Schmitt "
M. Wittrup
W.F. Kearney
Robert Evans, NRC Region IV (fax)
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Highland Uranium Project
Post Office Box 1210
Glenrock, Wyoming 82637

Fax: •307-358°4533
Casper: 307-235o1628
Douglas: 307°358-6541
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